## Canemah Neighborhood Association

September 26, 2018

## To the City Commission:

In the April, 2018 meeting of the Canemah Neighborhood Association we had a discussion led by Kelly Reid regarding the concept of "Family Friendly Streets." There is strong support within the neighborhood for implementation of Family Friendly changes in Canemah.

Stop signs at two intersections—Ganong St. at 3<sup>rd</sup> Ave. and Blanchard St. at 4<sup>th</sup> Ave.—might help minimize the risk of vehicle and pedestrian accidents. Those present at the meeting expressed support for these, along with speed limit reductions to 20 mph on the narrow roadways that tend to be obstructed by parked vehicles.

We hope that you will take our community support into consideration in future planning. Thank you.

Canemah Neighborhood Association Steering Committee, Ken Baysinger, CNA Chair